
Hi John, 

Thank you for informing Kirklees of the Pendle Local Plan Fourth Edition – Regulation 19 
Publication Consultation. Having looked at the proposals, I can confirm Kirklees have no 
comments to make at this time, but would welcome the opportunity to be made aware of future 
consultations. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Amy 

Amy Woodhead BSc (Hons) MSc MRTPI 

Planner 

Planning Policy Group 

Planning and Building Control 

Place – Skills and Regeneration  

 

Tel: 01484 221000 

Website: www.kirklees.gov.uk/localplan 

E-mail: amy.woodhead@kirklees.gov.uk 

 

 

 

The information contained in this e-mail, and any files transmitted with it, is confidential to the 
intended recipient(s). The dissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this message or 
its contents is prohibited unless authorised by the sender. If you receive this message in error, 
please immediately notify the sender and delete the message from your system.  
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